
Did You Know? 
NEW ENROLLMENTS IN TRICARE WILL BE “FROZEN” 
IN DECEMBER BUT YOU CAN STILL ACCESS CARE. 

For about three weeks beginning Dec. 1, 2017, enrollments in TRICARE health plans will be delayed 
(i.e., “frozen”) to transition to the new regional contractors that will begin delivering care in January. 

To switch health plans or enroll in a plan for the ÿrst time, it’s best to do so before Nov. 20, 2017 
or after Jan. 1, 2018. To learn more about the freeze, visit www.tricare.mil/changes/enroll. 

Find out more at www.tricare.mil/changes. 

TRICARE is a registered trademark of the Department of Defense, Defense Health Agency. All rights reserved. 
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